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School District of Wisconsin Dells 
Connect. Inspire. Achieve. 

Everyone. Every Day. 
 

 

State Assessment Results 
 

Throughout the summer, the SDWD will be receiving results from spring 2021 state 
assessments.  Full results will be made public later this fall when the State of Wisconsin releases 
the annual school report cards for district accountability.   
 
Individual score reports for your child can be picked up during the District Registration Day on 
August 12.  If score reports are not picked up that day, individual results will be sent home 
either via U.S. Mail or with your child during the first week of school next fall.   
 
As always, we remind everyone to ensure that students are reading for 45-60 minutes a day 
over the summer months (regardless of age).  This is a great way to keep the brain active and 
primed for continued learning. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


